
January 26 2021
Chair Wilde and committee members,

I do not support HB 2111 which changes the name of the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis 
Commission.
There already exists the Oregon Cannabis Commission. House Bill 2111 should be shelved until House Bill 2997 is settled. House 
Bill 2997 directs department of revenue, Oregon health Authority, liquor control commission, state department of agriculture and the 
governors office to consult with Oregon cannabis commission and other cannabis entities to develop plan to address issues related 
to regulatory authority over Marijuana.
Also, HB 2111 will conflate and cause confusion regarding who regulates the Oregon Medical Marijuana Program. The Oregon 
Health Authority is the agency who oversees the implementation of the Oregon Medical Marijuana Act.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Respectfully Matthew Mendoza.
Citizen from Portland Oregon.


